ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT PROCESS

PROPOSED MOKOPANE INTEGRATION PROJECT, LIMPOPO PROVINCE
In order to evacuate the power generated at the new Medupi Power Station, to support the upsurge in demand for the Platinum group metals in the Mokopane area, and to improve the reliability of electricity supply to the Polokwane area, Eskom Transmission is proposing the introduction of the Mokopane Integration project.  This project includes the construction of the following components:

· A new transmission substation on a site near Mokopane.

· Two 400 kV transmission power lines running in parallel looping in and out of one of the existing Matimba-Witkop 400kV transmission lines (i.e. two lines in parallel for a distance of up to 10 km) in order to integrate the new substation into the transmission system or grid.

· Two new 765 kV transmission power lines running  in parallel between the Delta Substation (a new substation to be located near the Medupi Power Station) and the existing Witkop Substation (near Polokwane), as follows:

· A new 765kV transmission power line between the Delta Substation and the new Mokopane Substation; and a new 765kV transmission power line between the new Mokopane Substation and the Witkop Substation.

· A new 765kV transmission power line between Delta Substation and the Witkop Substation.

· Associated works to integrate the new transmission power lines and substation into the Transmission grid (such as access roads, communication tower, etc) and accommodate the new lines at existing substations (such as the construction of new feeder bays within the existing Witkop substation site).

DRAFT SCOPING REPORT AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW
A Draft Scoping Report has been prepared by Savannah Environmental and is now available for public review.  You are invited to review the report at one of the following locations:

	Lephalale Library – corner of Joe Slovo and Douwater Street
	Agri Lephalale Offices – 6A Jacobus Street

	Marken Farmers Hall
	Vaalwater Agric Association – NTK Building, Meule Street

	Waterberg District Municipality Offices, Modimolle
	Potgietersrus DLU, Mokopane

	Polokwane Municipality – Environmental Management Office
	Polokwane Library – Hans van Rensburg Street

	www.eskom.co.za/eia
	www.savannahSA.com


The period for review is 02 September 2008 to 30 September 2008.  Please submit written comment by 30 September 2008 to the relevant contact person below. 
Bhavani Daya of Iliso Consulting at:
P O Box 68735

Highveld, 0169
Tel: (012) 665 3602
Fax: (012) 665 1886
E-mail: bhavani@iliso.com

This advert is prepared on behalf of Eskom







